
REPORT- SHORT TERM COURSE 
 

The Department of Sanskrit and Gyanvardhini Sabha in collaboration with Sanskrit 

Bharati organized a 15-days Sanskrit sambhashan workshop. The 15-day Sanskrit 

Sambhashan  Workshop started from 17th November 2020 and concluded on 3rd 

December 2020. 

 

 
 

Students of B.A. first, second and third years participated in the workshop with full 

enthusiasm and dedication. During this workshop, participants made Sanskrit their 

medium of communication and started talking among themselves in Sanskrit. 

The workshop showed a very positive effect on the students, they not only came to 

know the new words of Sanskrit but also became aware of the knowledge of 

conversation in Sanskrit.  

 

The keynote speaker of this workshop was Kriti Krishna. She presented the topic in a 

very simple and entertaining manner, due to which the students were curious to know 

more about the subject. 

 

Many eminent members of Sanskrit Bharati also encouraged participants by attending 

the workshop from time to time. As a special guest, Shri Sushil Kumar of Sanskrit 

Bharati highlighted the importance of Sanskrit and the contribution of Sanskrit Bharati 

Sanstha in his lecture. 



 
 

 

In this 15-days event, all the teachers of the Sanskrit department were not only aware of 

the activities of the workshop, but they also assessed the progress of the 

participants.With the guidance and constant inspiration of Prof.Harpreet Kaur this 

program was completed successfully. 

 


